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Date: October 16 2024 (20 | ) 339 5119

To: Parents/guardians of students, and staff of Henry Harris School

From: The School IPM Coordinator: Scott Nolan  Phone: 201-858-3591

This notice is to advise you that the following pesticides were used:

Pesticide Common Name(s): Pesticide Trade Name(s): EPA Registration Number(s):
et W
Pyrethrum- 1% Tri Dic Dust 499429

Piperonyl Buloxide— 10%

Location of the pesticide application: Hornels Nest in Schoolyard Tree

Reason for the pesticide application: Stinging inscct posing danger (o students

The Date and Time this Application took place: DATE 9/21/23 TIME 3:30pm

Description of the problem and the factors that qualified it as an Emergency that threatened the
health and/or safety of students and/or staff:

Dangerous stinging insects in close association to children’s transit arca

If applicable, description of steps to be taken to avoid emergency use of pesticides for this prob-
lem in the future:

None

Description of the possible adverse effects of the pesticides as per the Material Safety Data Sheets
for the pesticides to be used, if available:

Harmful if absorbed through skin. Causes moderate eye irritation. Avoid
contact with skin, eyes or clothing.

Pesticide product label instructions and precautions related to Public Safety.

This product is toxic to aquatic organisms, including fish and invertebrates. To protect the environ-
ment, DO NOT allow pesticide to enter or run off into storm drains, drainage ditches, gutters or surface
waters. Applying this product in calm weather when rain is not predicted for the next 24 hr will help
ensure that wind or rain does not blow or wash pesticide off the treatment area.

This product is highly toxic to bees exposed to direct treatment on blooming crops or weeds. DO NOT
apply this product or allow it to drift to blooming crops or weeds while bees are actively visiting the
treatment area.

Note: as required by law, we are advising you of the following statement:

The Office of Pesticide Programs of the United States Iinvironmental Protection Agency has stated:
“Where possible, persons who potentially are sensitive, such as pregnant women, infants, and children, should avoid any
unnecessary pesticide exposnre.”

Please contact Bayonne Exterminating Company with any additional
Juestions or concerns. Ph: (201)339-5119 Emuail: ralphjr@bayexco.com




